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The governors met for a full board meeting on 1st December 2016.   

Governors reviewed the School Development Plan, and progress on the actions required to 
reach the current goals. The Development Plan priorities can be found on the display board in 
the school foyer and a plan summary is available on the school web site. 

The six month budget review was presented – expenditure is in line with the budget but funds 
continue to be tight this year due to government budget restrictions. 

Jane Farraday presented the Head Teacher's report and governors were pleased to hear that 
pupil numbers currently stand at 73. 
 

Governors approved the annual school safeguarding audit and also discussed issues of road 
traffic safety near the school.  

Various policies were presented and approved including safeguarding and financial 
management. 

As this was the last board meeting that Reverend Ruth would be attending before moving to her 
new position in Dalton-in-Furness, governors took the opportunity to express their thanks for 
Ruth's enormous contribution to the school during her years as governor.  

  

Debbie Coker 
Clerk to the Governors  


